
Circular ref: 030/2023 

Dear Members, 

REMINDER 
TO ALWAYS CARRY THE NEW OFA MEMBERSHIP CARDS WHEN 

PATRONIZING THE BAY AVENUE CLUBHOUSE 

Further to Circular ref. No.029/2023 dated 12 May 2023, please be REMINDED 
that members who have the new OFA membership cards (sample photo attached 
herewith) are to ALWAYS CARRY the said new OFA membership cards when 
patronizing the Bay Avenue (BA) clubhouse. 

UNABLE TO ACCESS (ENTER)  
Members who are unable to access (enter) the BA clubhouse via the facial 
recognition system and the new membership card may reach out to the ELSB 
security on duty to request assistance by producing their OFA membership card.  

UNABLE TO EXIT 
Members who are unable to exit the BA clubhouse via the facial recognition system 
and the new membership card may contact 012-5601900 (Mr Enrique) or 
WhatsApp to 012-4053308 (ELSB) for assistance. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

17 May 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


